
Cutting Area in Sudbury 
2001 – 2004

Negotiations between 
Town and Cutting Family 

facilitated by SVT

2004 

Sudbury Town   Meeting  
Approves Funds

2006 

Kiosk and Trails      
Constructed - Directed by 
Ben Cutting Eagle Project 

Troop 60 Sudbury

Currently Town owned 
Recreation Field - Active

Limited public access to 
trails in 60 acres of 

agricultural land

  

Parking Lot 

Exploring the Cutting Area 
Thur., May 14, 2009  Meet 10:00 a.m. 

At Cutting Field Park and Recreation Parking Lot 
On Rt. 27 at the Sudbury/Maynard Line 

 2.5 Mi North of Sudbury Center on Rt. 27 
1 Mi South of 27/117 intersection on Rt. 27 

 

Exploring the property will take about 1 hour on level trails. 
Rating: Easy walking. All flat. Optional lunch.  

 

Questions? Bill Towle 978-443-2838,  billtowle@aol.com 
Watch for E-MAIL bulletins in the few days before the walk date. 

 

RT 27 to Sudbury

RT 27 to Maynard

Meet at Cutting Field Parking Lot


